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Dear Oregon Legislature / House Committee on Behavioral Health & Health Care- 

I hereby submit testimony in Support of Senate Bill SB 951. As a 35 year resident of 

Oregon and a Senior citizen that utilizes various Doctor's, Nurses, Cardiologist's and 

Endoscopy Surgeons, it is very important to me that the decisions about my 

necessary, proper and beneficial medical care come directly from the Doctor's, 

Nurses and certified medical care professionals that observe and treat me for 

continued good health.  I do not want those critical decisions in the hands of 

medically untrained business management services employees who do not have the 

expertise or medical certifications to make informed medical care decisions, 

diagnosis of conditions, or recommendations of subsequent medical care for myself 

or my family members as well. Thank you, the Hocker Family; Steve, Elliot, Noah & 

Nathan Hocker. 


